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To: WA Department of Ecology
From: Dr. Barak Gale

RE: Bridge Industrial Project and Sierra Construction Company seeking coverage
under Construction Stormwater NPDES and State Waste Discharge General Permit

“establish a sustainable future for generations to come”
Lionclubs.org

I am a member of Olympia Host Lions Club, part of Dictrict 19C, Thurston County. One of
our five International Lions Global Causes is to protect our environment and “establish a
sustainable future for generations to come”. I am strongly against building a mega warehouse
in South Tacoma, and am astonished to learn that it would be covering some of the last open
green space above the South Tacoma aquifer. I hope the Tacoma City Council rethinks this ill-
considered plan, for the sake of our environment and for the sake of a sustainable future.

Respectfully,

Dr. Barak Gale
Retired Optometrist
Tumwater, WA
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